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NEWS
NYSTLA PRESIDENT EVAN GOLDBERG TOURS UPSTATE REGION

President Evan Goldberg traveled to Syracuse and Rochester this past week to meet with
members and elected officials from the region. HY5TLA hosted a dinner for Syracuse area
members on Thursday, September 17. Special guest Assemblymember Anthony Brandisi
was in attendance. Among the topics of discussion were NYSTLA's continued support for
trial attorneys in the region, judicial operations and a legislative update from NY5TLA's
lobbying team.

"As a practicing trial lawyer | need to know that NYSTLA is looking out for my

interests. That's why it is so important to have NY5TLA's President, Evan Goldberg, here
in Syracuse; working together for our clients, our practices, and our profession”

said NYSTLA Central Affiliate President Michael Kenny.
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Evan also visited Rochester on Friday, September 18 to update local members on
legislative initiatives and engaging central region members in NY5TLA's mission to promote
the civil justice system.

"It was great to have Evan share his ideas with Rochester attomeys. His enthusiasm for
working with lawyers from around the state is something we can all look forward to"
saidGenessee Valley Affiliate Representative Paul Shanahan.

Special thanks to Michael Kenny, Kevin Kuehner, Paul Shanahan, and Michael Ansaldi.
Evan will be making more trips around the state in the near future. S5Stay tuned.

For questions, please contact Tom Schnurr at (212) 349-5890 or tschnurr@nystla.org.
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NEWS
NYSTLA BOARD OF DIRECTORS WELCOMES SPECIAL GUESTS AT
FIRST MEETING
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The NYSTLA Board of Directors was honored to welcome Justice Peter

Moulton (pictured above) and Assemblymember Kevin Cahill (pictured right) as special
guest speakers forits first 2015-2016 meeting on Monday, September 21.

Assemblymember Cahill, Chair of the Assembly Insurance Committee, highlighted his
tireless work to help preserve the civil justice system and important issues such as
patients rights and workers' safety.

Justice Moulton, Administrative Judge for the 1st Judicial District, previewed some
exciting changes in New York 5tate County Court Administration and allowed time for a
question-and-answer session.

"NYSTLA deeply appreciates Judge Moulton and Assemblymember Cahill joining us fora
very informative and engaging dialogue. Their tireless dedication to the people of New
York State is admired by us all, and we look forward to a continued open and productive
relationship," said NYSTLA President Evan Goldberg.



